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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 11:13 AM
To: delongisi@yahoo.com; 'Gary Mulkey'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO3140; Followup to Directive Letter Dated October 19, 2016

Mr. Liu, 
As mentioned in the referenced directive letter, the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
(ACDEH) has been notified by the State Water Resource Control Board (SWRCB) that investigations and any 
corrective actions required for the diesel fuel release at the northwest corner of the site will not be reimbursed 
under claim No. 20212 (which is apparently associated with the waste oil UST only).  They have additionally 
informed ACDEH that an Unauthorized Release Report (URR) must be submitted so that ACDEH can oversee 
the appropriate steps.  This should allow you to submit for reimbursement with the UST Cleanup Fund for 
actions associated with the diesel release.  Apparently, combining the two releases under one GeoTracker 
Global I.D. / lead agency case number will create issues with reimbursement through the Fund. 
 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


